
Resilience sub-Committee 
 
2.00pm, Friday, 2nd October 2020 
 
Minutes 
 
 

1. There were no apologies for absence 
 

2. There were no Declarations of Interest 
 

3. Minutes of 28th April 2020 were approved 
 

4. Minutes of 14th July 2020 were approved 
 

5. A request for assistance was not recommended for approval. 
 

6. Following the cancellation of the Christmas Fair event, 
alternative actions have been recommended: 

 
a) to work with the Markets Manager for the November and 

December Farmers Markets. 
 

b) to create a virtual Christmas tree lights switch-on 
 


